
  
   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

We have received a message from Wiltshire Transport regarding the road situation on the A36 and how it is 

affecting school buses. As the road is not due to open until tomorrow the following arrangements are in 

place this afternoon for school buses which usually use this route: 

 

Students should catch their normal buses at the normal time in the usual place. 

 

If they catch the X7, 677 or 37 these buses will be taking a different route so you should assume they will 

be late home. 

 

In particular, students from Alderbury, Whaddon and West Grimstead will now be dropped off LAST rather 

than dropped off first, so they will be possibly up to an hour late home this afternoon. 

 

If you require further information, the direct line for Wilshire Transport is tel. 01225 713454. 

 

Regards 

 

Mrs Nikki Miles 

Head Master's PA & School Secretary 


